
  Meeting  October 16TH 2013 

 The evening gets started with flying and food. Meeting called to order approx. 

6pm by Rod Madison. 

T Report-  

Starting balance:  $5241.85. Ending balance $6243.49. Included in that total 

would be $1780.00 from Joe’s estate and $124.00 from dues. 

Old Business- 

Club thanked Brad for picking up, paying for and returning paintball equipment 

for the Fun Fly. November meeting will be at Izzy’s Mohawk Spfld.  Paint used for 

hangar was donated by Forrest paint Eugene. Thanks Rod for acquiring this. At 

this point sheeting and paint are complete. Rod reminded club members to put 

out flight safety stations before flying. Rod will treat the field with winter 

fertilizer. Bill s. presented the club with thank you notes from the Food Pantry of 

Creswell as well as the Creswell Airport. 

New Business- 

Club discussed float fly schedule for next year. A big thanks goes out to Gary, Bill 

Spencer, Bill H and Dave for mowing and keeping the field fly ready at all times. 

Club discussed mower maintenance to ready equipment for next season.  Rod will 

speak to Jack again about getting his track hoe for re-working our well pipe. If we 

get it we may also use it to clear away more blackberries and trees.  Club talked 

about the up and coming Polar Bear Fun Fly for the New Year. Bill Spencer will 

check on the marquis in Creswell for future events. 

Meeting adjourned around 7:30 PM  

Sincerely ……………..John Risbrough 


